of HUJURO DE

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

COUNTY OF HUMBOLDT

825 5TH STREET, ROOM 111

EUREKA, CALIFORNIA 95501 PHONE: (707) 476-2390

August 18, 2020

Brienna Zoellner

Dear Ms. Zoellner,

The Humboldt County Board of Supervisors has recently received notification of your resignation from the Humboldt County Behavioral Health Board.

On behalf of the Board, thank you for the time you have served on the Board and for the excellent job you have done in serving the citizens of Humboldt County. Your dedication and energy are greatly appreciated.

We wish you success in your future endeavors.

Sincerely,

Estelle Fennell, Chair Humboldt County Board of Supervisors